
 

 

Thursday, 25th April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in our full-time, permanent Assistant Headteacher 
(Pastoral and Inclusion) vacancy. 
 
We are proud of our school, which is a warm and welcoming community that provides a 
nurturing and engaging environment for all. Our values underpin everything that we do 
at South Park, and we are looking for someone who will model and promote these as a 
school leader. Our school is well thought of in the local community and in January (2024), 
Ofsted visited the school for a full inspection and graded the school as ‘good’ in all areas. 
 
We are looking for a dedicated and enthusiastic leader, who will work with us to help 
shape the future direction of our pastoral and inclusion provision. This is a new role and 
an excellent opportunity for someone who desires to make a positive difference to the 
lives of our children.   
 
It is an exciting time to be joining South Park and I would urge you to arrange a visit and 
see this for yourself. We are within walking distance of Seven Kings Station (served by 
the Elizabeth Line) as well as numerous bus routes. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Mr A Tarrant 
Head Teacher 


